
June 3, 1969 

Rabbi Maurice Lamm 
National Jewish Welfare Board 
15 East 26th Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Moishe: 

What is this business with Twersky? He tells me 
that he met you in Lakewood and that you said it 
is now up to me to provide a proper press release 
on your book. 

To bke best of my recollection, you were supposed 
to choose a section which you consider pertinent 
and then try to write it up, with me re-writing, 
and then submitting to Twersky. 

Don't pass the buck. It stops with you. 

Yours, 


